West Boylston Board of Parks Commision
June 20, 2023 - 7pm

Members Present: Steve Blake, Emily Lehman, Jim Pedone (chair), Paul Scally
Members Absent: Gary Flynn
Guests: Jennifer Warren Dyment, Town Administrator

Agenda: Pride Park Design review and approval
PFC Mixter Project

Jim started meeting at 7 pm. He introduced Jen to explain the revised plan from Weston and
Sampson of Pride Park

-Cost has risen $50,000 from original estimate
-squaring off playground, new fencing at road and new fencing in the rear
-Playground equipment layout to remain the same as proposed
-Cozy zone already purchased
-Remove trees from design in concrete.
-Trees along patio to stay
-Slope grass to fencing
-Poured in place needs to be enlarged and purchased
-Benches, tables and trash receptacles to be purchased through RDP grant
-Opening of Park 3rd or 4th week of October 2023
-Timeline
-Final approval and out for bid
-Equipment delivery 3rd week of Sept.
-DPW to remove the rest of existing equipment in Aug.
-Grading, Equipment delivery and poured in place to be done in order.
Jen to provide Weston and Sampson with our approvals to design to move forward.

PFC Mixter Project

-Trees were removed

-Portion of the Construction Planning completed

-To expand Construction, water system($24,000), irrigation($8400) and electrical($9,00) costs
-Parks Commision will take over the project from Parks Facility Committee.

-Permits to start in 2025

Meeting Adjourned
Motion originator: Emily Lehman
Motion seconded: Steve Blake
Motion approval All'in favor

DATE: approved 04-02-2024




